



CITY OF KEOKUK




KEOKUK BARGE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES




          Tuesday, October 16th, 2018




               
3:45 P.M.

Meeting called to order at 3:45 by Tonya Boltz.

In attendence: Tonya Boltz, Pam Horner,  Doug Ewing and Ryan Uhlmeyer.  Others present: Cole O'Donnell, Sandy Pollit (former council member) & Joe (Daily Gate City).

Absent: Angela Profeta, Roger Houston & Doug Matlick

Motion to approve minutes from August 2, 2018 Barge Commission meeting was made by Pam Horner.  Second by Ryan Uhlemeyer.

Discussed the support of the city council when the barge project was presented to them. Opinion was it went very well and they  were very thankful to the committee for there work.

Discussed the flood issue in regard to the barge. Need an emergency plan in place if the water level is more than 22 feet.  Still need the inspection done Cole is still looking  for marine company that can do this for us.  Last inspection done was in 2013.

Cole met with Martin Myer to get the designs going for the revised budget. Also will have them look into a emergency plan to anchor the barge.  Cole is working on  the finance side.

Cole contacted Sheri Kemp about the internship with students but it was stated that a restaurant would have to be established first.  Maybe one interested party that has been investing in area. Also the couple that runs the bed & breakfast still has a interest.

Tonya stated there is still no word from Joe Scott in regard to the video.

Doug Ewing brought up the discusstion from the previous meeting to  hire a company that can promote the barge for investors.

Sandy stated she was on the city council when the decision was made to bring the barge here.  Was excited to see the interest it brought to the river front and hopes this continues when the project is complete. 

Motion to adjourn the meeting made by O'Donnell, second by Ewing . Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 4:20.

